201 South Fourth Street Grand Forks, North Dakota 58201
Box 1735 (701) 775-5321

KKXL

Bill Nittler
603 West lst

McCook Nebraska 69001

Dear Sir:
This letter is to serve as confirmation of your reception report dated
November 20,1975.

Enclosed please find a copy of our latest music survey.

Sincerely Yours,

() 0

Paul Sandbek C.E.




